
If you are a customer who is in delinquent status or 
have received a shutoff notice, the moratorium for 
shutoffs has been extended by Indiana Gov. Holcomb 
through August 14. The moratorium may or may not 
be extended again. If the moratorium is not extended, 
EWSU will resume its normal shutoff processes 
effective August 15. 

Please pay close attention to the shutoff date on 
any delinquent notifi cations, and contact EWSU 
Customer Service to pay your bill or make payment 
arrangements. If you would like to make payment 
arrangements prior to the shutoff date, please go 
online to www.ewsu.com and click the “Payment 
Arrangement” tab under General Requests or call 
EWSU Customer Service at 812-436-7846.

Financial assistance may be available from local 
agencies. For more info contact EWSU Customer 
Service at 812-436-7846.

S P E C I A L  N O T I C E

EWSUCustomerService@ewsu.com

(812) 436-7846

QUESTIONS?


